
Session 15 THB(T) – page     
 

 Examination of Estimates of Expenditure 2014-15 Reply Serial No. 
  THB(T)250  CONTROLLING  OFFICER’S  REPLY 
   
   
(Question Serial No. 4151) 

Head:  (60) Highways Department 

Subhead (No. & title): (-) Not Specified 

Programme: (1) Capital Projects 

Controlling Officer: Director of Highways (K K LAU) 

Director of Bureau: Secretary for Transport and Housing 

Question (Member Question No. 161): 

What are the works progress, expenditure and manpower involved and the date of 
completion for the improvement to Pok Oi Interchange?   
 
Asked by:  Hon. KWOK Ka-ki 
Reply: 
 
The construction works of the “Improvement to Pok Oi Interchange” project commenced in 
November 2012, and is scheduled for completion in the third quarter of 2015.  The 
estimated cost of the project is about $264 million.  The Highways Department deploys in-
house staff to manage the project and supervise the construction works.  A consultant is 
employed to provide contract administration services.  
 
 
 
 


